
 

 

 

 

 

Monday January 27, 2025                                       Special Meeting 

5:30 p.m.                Lake View Municipal Building 
 

 

 

 

The Lake View City Council met in special session on Monday, January 27, 2025 at the Lake View Municipal Building.  

The meeting was called to order by Mayor John Westergaard at 5:30 p.m.  Roll call was taken:  Present: Councilors Dave 

Woltman and Mike Frank.  Absent:  Dale Boeckman, Jim Jensen, Ken Steinkamp.   

 

It was noted that a quorum was not present, so no action could be taken on any item. 

 

Also present: Jason Butler, Deann Buddin, Eric Haakenson, Lorraine Peterson, Calee First, Jean Huegerich, Judy Kramer, 

John Scott, and Gail Eischeid.  

 

Budget Work Session 

Judy Kramer presented the budget request from the Library Board. Their request was the same as last year being $79,410.  

No action was taken. 

 

Gayle Eischeid presented the budget request from the Parks Board. This included finishing repairs on the fountain, 

landscaping for the pickle ball court, additional cameras at the playground area, routine maintenance on the bump outs 

downtown, adding some new picnic tables and trash cans at the park.  It also included a new piece of equipment for 

playground at a cost of $6300.80  The total budget request from the Park Board was $26,998. It was also mentioned that 

additional mulch was needed in the playground area. No action was taken 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:19 p.m. 

 

 

___________________________        _______________________________ 

John Westergaard, Mayor         Theresa Pudenz, City Administrator 


